
                                                 Trustees of the Trust Funds  
                                                        Meeting  aug 7 2018 

                                                             
                                  Those present: Chris Sawyer, Peter Sluski, David Braun 

At 6.30 Chairperson Chris Sawyer opened meeting. Prior meeting minutes from July 3, 2018 
were approved. 

 Discussion on trustee NHMA training and schedule. 

Discussion was held on scholarship, disbursements, and handling  half year payment  to a 
student returning to school in january, unanimously approved.  reaching out to past 
contributors. Acceptance notification was sent by Chris to non freshmen students by email. 
Currently there are 12 new and 10 returning students receiving funds. 

Treasurer Peter Sluski, provided Chris with library dispersement records relative to library. 

1400$ was received and deposited for cemetery burial plots, Pete noted names of plots should 
be on all fund to direct then properly, 

Meeting adjourned at 7 pm 

Respectfully submitted on behalf  of the trustees, 
David Braun


